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News & Announcements: 
v New Distance Learning Addendum: On November 3rd, CCC approved a new Distance Learning 

Addendum form and an accompanying Process to Implement New Distance Learning Addendum. The new 
DL Addendum will start out as an online fillable form, which faculty will fill out and submit via Office 365, 
before eventually being incorporated into our COR form in CourseLeaf. The first step in the process is for 
the new 
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